From: Brian Kent 3¢ Overton Gardens Cottesloe 6011 phone
fax

o Brmailaddress: "

31 March 2014

Mr Carl Askew. CEO.
Town of Cottesloe RECEIVED
PO box 606 _
Cottesloe WA 6911

REQUEST FOR BUDGET COSTING OF RE-GROUTING STONEWORK AT
THE MAIN COTTESLOE BEACH.

Dear Sir,
At the 24" Feb Council Meeting I made a presentation to Council on various
issues (copy enclosed).to which Mr Goeff Trigg replied by letter ref: SUB/1529.

The most urgent of these issues is THE NEED TO RE-GROUT THE RETAINING
WALLS AND STAIRCASES BETWEEN THE PLAYGROUND OPPOSITE
OVERTON GARDENS AND THE MAIN BEACH STAIRCASE OPPOSITE
JOHN ST WHICH ARE IN URGENT NEED OF PREVENTATIVE
MAINTENANCE and if not repaired will lead to very extensive repairs and re-
building.

I 'am told that there are major changes under consideration for the front car park but even
if the top wall is to be lowered in height in the future all of the other levels are still in
urgent need of preventative maintenance so the money would be well spent.

The purpose of this letter is to request that a costing be done on the necessary re-
grouting in time to be submitted to Council FOR THE COMING BUDGET
ALLOCATION for next financial year.

I'am told by Mr Trigg. who advised me to write to you that there has been no costing
done on this to date so I am anxious to have a costing done in time for Budget
submissions.

Yours faithfully.

Brian Kent

Encl |
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